LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 26, 2023
TO: Honorable Brad Buckley, Chair, House Committee on Public Education

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1149 by Swanson (relating to parental consent for certain activities engaged in by a school district

employee or contractor with respect to the parent's child.), Committee Report 1st House,
Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The bill would require school districts and open-enrollment charter schools to adopt processes and procedures

of when and how to obtain consent and training to staff. However, no significant fiscal implication to units of
local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 701 Texas Education Agency
LBB Staff: JMc, KSk
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